
January 21st, 1927.

J. 7. McConnell, Esq 
145 St. James Street, 
Montreal.

• *

Dear Hr. McConnell
Let me add my personal thanks 

to the formal acknowledgment which the University 
has made of your generosity In contributing $500.00 
for the Scholarship in Medicine, as agreed to between 
you and Dr. Archibald.

I may say that the latter is 
very keen about the work which Dr. Wilkie is doing 
and believes that your beneficienee is enabling us 
to make further contributions to the knowledge of Surgery.
and appreciated.Your continued interest is most gratifying

Yours faithfully.


